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Experimental Aircraft 
Association Chapter 266, 
Montreal Canada 

Notice of ZOOM Meeting:  
Thursday, March 25, 2021 at 7:30 PM: 
 
Presenter: Sandrine Gressard 
 
Topic: Women have been flying since 1910, yet 
5% of pilots are women. Many think "the old 
boys' club" is the culprit for the limited presence 
of women in male-dominated sectors of society. 
Sandrine Gressard will demonstrate that there 
are far greater reasons why there are few women 
pilots.. 
 
Location: 
PLEASE NOTE, THIS IS AN ONLINE MEETING. 
The sign-on link is provided within the e-mail that 
transmitted this newsletter. 
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A word from our Chapter President…             Mike Lustig 
 
Hello everyone! 
 
Invited guests for this Thursday’s meeting are approximately a dozen or so recent graduates of 
Graham Batty’s Winter 2021 PPL Ground School. I had the good fortune of attending this 
sixteen-session course along with these up-and-coming pilots. I have high hopes many of them 
will continue to attend our Zoom meetings for the rest of our Spring 2021 season and share their 
stories. 
 
Attendees of our highly-successful February meeting will recall mention of presenter Tony Molle’s 
YouTube channel “HUD Pilot”. Tony has put a new video out recently, entitled “Student Flies My 
Plane!”. Click here to view: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bBFJg31nibM&t=98s  
 
Best Regards to All and Stay Safe, 
 
Mike Lustig 
President, EAA 266 
 
A word from our Editor                         Richard Guevara 
 
I always feel a tinge of jealousy when I hear about someone who is on his or her fourth 
homebuilt. I wonder back to twenty five years ago when I could have certainly been building, and 
I was not. My excuse remains the same: Life got in the way! 
 
Over the last weeks while on the internet, I came across the plans for the F.8L Falco from 
Sequoia Aircraft. I also came across John Thorp’s T-18 Tiger and Geoff Siers’ Barracuda. What 
beautiful classic airplanes! How could you possibly work on one of these airplanes and not have 
your head turned by any of the others? A tweak here and another there? Yes, definitely wingtip 
tanks, the latest (affordable!) glass panels and how about that new custom airfoil everyone is 
talking about? Yes, staying with one project is difficult at the best of times, but people who do 
often end up with airplanes that keep their value long after the first time that the wheels leave 
the asphalt. Experimental and kit airplanes remain a substantial proportion of small aircraft 
flying today, and provide the bragging rights talking points when the brother-in-law starts talking 
about his shiny brand new 34 foot store-bought sailboat. 
 
While on the subject, we still have a set of plans for the Super Cavalier SA 105 all-wood aircraft 
and another for the Karatoo J6C to give away – yes FREE – If interested please refer to the 
classified section of this Newsletter. 
 
Stay Safe, 
-The Editor  
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EAA Homebuilder Week videos now available                 
 
The very successful EAA Homebuilder Week now has tons of videos available on demand from the 
EAA website. These videos cover a wide range of issues from build techniques to insurance 
issues: 
www.eaa.org/videos/homebuilders-week  
 
Of General Interest                                                                              various contributors 
 
Some useful Zoom links: 
 

• https://zoom.us/signup 
• https://zoom.us/signin 
• https://zoom.us/join 

 
Of General Interest                                                                              various contributors 

 
1. If anyone is aware or comes across any event that may be of interest to our members, 

please email myself or someone in the list on the front of this newsletter and let us know 
so that we can broadcast it to all concerned. 

 
EAA 266 Library                 by Ed Hannaford 
 
The EAA 266 library contains a collection of books and DVDs that cover aircraft in general, 
homebuilding construction techniques, local events, history and Technical Manuals. Due to the 
Covid-19 pandemic, we have suspended the library operations. We will keep you informed of any 
changes in library operations in future Newsletters. Details of the library may be found on the 
EAA 266 website: www.eaa266.org . Contact Ed Hannaford for additional information. 
 
The Unclassified Classified     Free Ads for Paid-Up Members 
 

Plans (drawings) to give away, Still Available! : Plans for the Super Cavalier SA 105 all-wood 
aircraft. Donation thanks to John Duckmanton. For information, call Michel 514-694-2129. 
 
FREE Plans (drawings, photo below) Karatoo J6C (Australian version of Karatoo). Larger, 
longer, 80hp to 100hp, steel tube fuselage, metal OR wood wing, folding wing option, removable 
rear cockpit tubing for use as camper vehicle. High wing and large windows for exceptional 
outside view. Luc Robillard Tel: 514-366-7500, cell: 514-298-3459 email lucrobes@hotmail.fr 
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For Sale: Lycoming 0235-C1 with logs 2160 SMO, 1427 STO (PenYann) with starter and 
generator. $2900.00 John 514-428-1233 
Picture below FOR REFERENCE ONLY: 

 
 
Seeking: Looking for partner (or partners) to purchase a small (2-4 place) airplane. Would 
consider factory or home-built, tricycle or tail wheel. Robert Hope, roberthope530@gmail.com 
Seeking: Active aircraft builder looking for old projects or materials. Specialized in old wood 
aircraft and restoration. Ron Gosselin (514) 808-1808 - ronny@total.net 
For Sale: Landing lights, 50W, 24V, 20$ each, Frank Grayer (613) 874-2837.  
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